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OTTAWA, 13th July, 1905

Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the löth ulto, enclosing a copy of a letter from

His Lordship,the Bishop of Caledonia, relative to the

re-opening of the Indian day school at Disgegas; and

in reply I beg to say that the Department will avait

Mr Agent Laring's report before taking any further

action in this matter.

Your obedient servant

& Mr Lea

Secretary

vell, Esq.

 Indian Supt.

Victoria,B.C.
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